
2022-2023 LETTER TO PARENTS
RE:  ASBESTOS

Monroe Catholic Elementary Schools (St. John the Baptist, St. Mary and
St. Michael the Archangel) has had asbestos management plans prepared
for our school buildings.

These plans are available for your inspection Monday through Friday
during normal school hours at the School office.  In January and June,
periodic surveillance/inspections were conducted at the school for the
condition of asbestos.

Accredited inspectors not only checked the condition of the asbestos, but
reassessed operations and maintenance procedures that will keep this
material in good condition.

Should you have any further questions, you may contact our Maintenance
Department via the mainline 734-241-6335.


